
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 7th February 2020 

What have we been learning? 
· This week we have been looking at length and height. We have been learning to measure and 

compare using non-standard units. We moved onto looking at units which were 1cm in length to 
bridge the gap between non-standard and standard units of measurement. The children have 
had a lot of fun measuring different items and their maths seed homework will reflect this learning 
this week. 

· In RE we have been looking at Christian symbols and thinking about the way that different sym-
bols make us feel and what they mean to some people. 

· In science the children have been learning about materials and this week we introduced pow-
ders. The children could name lots of powders. We carried out an experiment where we added 
water to different powders and watched to see what happened.  

· In topic this week we continued to make our moving pop-up books for Little Red Riding Hood. This 
week we learnt how to make a wheel mechanism! 

Just a few reminders… 

· We are asking parents to bring along your child’s Autumn term report with you when you come to 
parent’s evening so that we can discuss their progress so far. 

· Beech’s library day is Thursday and Rowan’s library day is Friday.  

· If you can, remember to try and sign your children’s reading log. It’s our way of finding out how 
your children are getting on with reading at home. Thank you! 

Homework: 
· Maths seed—Lesson 84. This unit focuses on measuring length. You could further this, offline, by 

looking at measuring the length and height of real objects using standard and non-standard units 
of measurement. The children did find it tricky to estimate and measure using body parts such as 
hands and feet. You could practise this at home. 

· Spelling – look, cover, write and check. 

· Daily reading practise 

· Phonics 
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